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Topic:
Vermont Medicaid Supervised Billing Forum

Summary:
The Department of Vermont Health Access (DVHA) is currently revising the Medicaid Supervised
Billing Rule (HCAR 9.103). For DVHA to conduct the necessary outreach and stakeholder
engagement required to revise the rule, the Department has issued a retroactive extension to allow
non-licensed non-certified (NLNC) providers to continue to bill Vermont Medicaid until the new rule
is in place. DVHA will be hosting an open forum to allow individuals the opportunity to ask any
guestions they may have about how the extension will work and how it will apply to different
situations. Please join us for this open forum on Thursday, January 25, 2024, from 11:00am -
12:00pm, EST. You may access the virtual meeting link details using the below link. If you require
accommodations to participate, please contact Grace.E.Johnson@vermont.gov.
https://dvha.vermont.gov/news/medicaid-supervised-billing-open-forum



